

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS, FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

16th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

## The Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebration Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> May 2022



To mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, the whole school will be joining in the celebrations on **Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> May.** The children will be treated to a very special 'street party' style Jubilee lunch provided by our amazing catering team.

As part of our celebrations for this special occasion, we would like the children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue. There will be lots of other games and activities too throughout the afternoon including 1950's style street & playground games and even a zoom call to share some songs (including the National Anthem) with the residents of 'The Old Garden.'

We are also running an exciting 'Design a Crown' competition. Children will have the opportunity to wear their specially designed crowns during our 'Royal Parade' on Wednesday afternoon.

Each child who has made a crown for the parade will be given a royal ticket and entered into the 'Grand Prize Draw' to win a family of four tickets to Legoland Windsor.

Thanks to our sponsor's APEX Connected, for donating this amazing prize.

To enter the Crown Competition, children should design and make a crown to wear on the day. Designs can be traditional or futuristic – the more creative the better!

All the children will receive a commemorative Platinum Jubilee Pin Badge and we hope to enjoy a memorable day filled with lots of fun and excitement.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











